
Afternoon Dismissals 

Dear parents, 

To help those parents who are coming to school at 2.30pm to collect 
younger children each day, we will be bringing ‘family groups’ to the gate 
each day at 2.30pm. 

 

If you wish to collect your family at 2.30pm please complete the form 
below and email (glendennin-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au)  it to the school. 

 

Please arrange for the following children to come to the gate at 2.30pm 
each day beginning Monday May 18. 

 

Family Name: 

Child’s name and class………………………………….. 

Child’s name and class………………………………… 

Child’s name and class………………………………….. 

Child’s name and class………………………………… 

Child’s name and class………………………………….. 

Child’s name and class………………………………… 

 

 

 


